
School board members, Mr. Tammi, Alissa Carlson,

I would like to take the Indus Varsity Softball Team to Roseau on Friday, April 21st as 
we will stay overnight in a hotel prior to competing in the Greenbush Softball 
tournament on Saturday, April 22nd.  I would like to use the funds we have saved in our 
Softball account to pay for the hotel rooms.  Coach Peterson and I would be using the 
Transit bus and the Suburban to transport the athletes to the event.  We would be 
asking for funding for gas only on this trip.  The rest of the fees will be taken care of 
using the Softball account.

Thank you for your consideration,

Shawn Bowles


